
Superintendent Report
March 2025

• Reminder- Work session in April is on the 2nd with the regular monthly 
board meeting scheduled for Wednesday, April 16th at 6:00 pm in the 6-12 
IMC. 

• Referendum work continues.  Logistical work is being figured out as to 
minimize disruptions for the summer.

• Spring sports are gearing up with some practices starting March 10.  The 
school drama production did a great job during their performances.

• Students and staff have been working hard.  State testing will be starting up 
soon, with the DLM/Forward exam window starting the end of March and 
early April. ACT was taken on March 12 for the Juniors. 

• National School Breakfast Week was March 3-7.  Thank you to all of our 
food service staff.


